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Common sense. 

Big and heavy boats make bigger waves.  The question is, how big is too big. 

All the evidence suggests 3000 pounds is too much for the Newberg Pool. 

The compromise was 5500 pounds in SB1589.  Going to 10000 pounds is double the 

current average of boat users.  How can this be justifies? 

The current rules are the best compromise possible. 

I encourage you to vote no on SB1590. 

Thank you, 

Trish 


